
 
 
 

Planning & Land Use Department 
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Barrington, NH  03825 
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barrplan@metrocast.net 
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NOTICE OF CONTINUATION 
 

December 3, 2013 
 
The Three Socios, LLC    John L. Arnold 
321D Lafayette Road     Hinckley, Allen, & Snyder LLP 
Hampton, NH  03842     Attorney at Law 
       11 South Main Street, Suite 400 
       Concord, NH  03301-4846 
 
 
Re:   Request by Applicant to appeal the October 1, 2013 decision by the Planning Board from 
 Section 6.2.2 Common Open Space of the Zoning Ordinance governs the use of open space 
 within conservation subdivisions. That a well serving off-site locations may not be located in 
 the open space of a conservation subdivision located in the Village (V) Zoning District (Map 
 238, Lot 14)  By: John L. Arnold; Hinckley, Allen & Snyder LLP, Attorney at Law; 11 South 
 Main Street, Suite 400; Concord, NH  03301-4846 
 
Dear John: 
 
This is to inform you that the Barrington Zoning Board at its November 20, 2013 meeting 
CONTINUED the application referenced above to the December 18, 2013 meeting.  The Board 
continued the appeal in order to receive legal counsel, to determine if the Board had jurisdiction over 
this matter. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marcia J. Gasses 
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator 
 
cc:  Joseph Falzone 
       File 
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